
 
 

 
April 6, 2022 
 
Office of Planning and Research 
Attention: Mikayla Vaba 
P.O. Box 3044 
Sacramento, CA 95812-3044 
Via Email: mikayla.vaba@opr.ca.gov 
 
 
Subject: Withdraw Notice of Determination (NOD) Submitted by Westlands Water 

District for SCH 2020080488 on 3/21/2022 

 

Westlands Water District (District) submitted a NOD documentation for SCH# 

2020080488 on 3/21/2022, as a Responsible Agency, in error. The District respectfully 

requests that this submission be withdrawn. If the District adopts the EIR and findings of 

fact, it will resubmit a new NOD to the State Clearinghouse for this project.   

 

Thank you. If you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact Juan Pacheco 

at 559-241-6228. 

 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Russ Freeman, P.E. 
Deputy General Manager of Resources 

Westlands Water District 
3130 N. Fresno Street, P.O. Box 6056, Fresno, California 93703-6056, (559) 224-1523, FAX: (559) 241-6277 

 

 


